
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/94/2023-24 Date: 23-03-2024 

CIRCULAR 

                                                                         VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE مثابرة 
 

SUBJECT: OUTSTANDING DUES 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

Please note the following details: 

 Parents need to clear all outstanding tuition and transport fees of their ward on or before 
Monday, 25th March 2024 so that he/she can continue to avail all privileges at school without 
any interruption.  

 Re-registration has been closed. 

 Parents are requested to clear the 1st Term fees of your ward for the upcoming academic year 
2024-25 in order to avoid any kind of inconvenience. 

 The school will not be able to re-enroll since we will not be able to get the promotion approval 
for students for the following academic year 23-24 if the previous fees is not cleared. The school 
reserves the right to not issue the concerned student his/her progress report and refer the issue 
to KHDA.  

Please ignore this message if your ward has already paid the tuition and transport fees. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in resolving these issues at the earliest. 

 

 

         Regards, 

           

 

 

 

           Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

          PRINCIPAL 


